CoOPY.
RECEIVED:- 25 JUL 1924
ANSWERED 1=

iLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING.

KOEE. 26th June 1924,

Dear Sir, S/8 “GILFU MARU®
§/8 "KATSUURA MALW"
SWAKAMATSU JARU"

S/S "DAIYA MARU"

In reply te yeour letters of March B 15th and May
27th regarding the withdrawal from oclassificaticn ef the abeve
gteamers, 1 have tc inferm yeu that the Kinkai Yusen Kaisha
which is a subsidiary ef the Nippen Yussn Kaisha, have recently‘
purchased,and new centrcl the fleet c¢f the Mitsubishi Sheji
Kaisha.

As the Kinkai Yusen Kaisha engage sclely in cecast-—
wise trade, they state that it is net necessary te have cur
classificaticn fer their steamers.

I am, Dear 8ir,

Yeurs faithful ly,

Signed:- I Jasper Cex.




